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Message from the President

Dear members,

We hope you are all enjoying the summer and staying cool as we

eagerly anticipate the upcoming curling season. We have some

exciting news and important updates to share with you this

month.

First and foremost, we are thrilled to celebrate our club's

fantastic participation in the recent Canada Day celebrations. It

was wonderful to see so many of our members coming together

to represent our club with pride and enthusiasm. Your spirit and

dedication to our community were truly inspiring, and we are

grateful to everyone who took part in the festivities.

We also want to extend a heartfelt thank you to our board

members who have been working tirelessly throughout the

off-season to complete various tasks around the club. Your hard

work and commitment behind the scenes ensure that our

facilities remain in top shape and ready for the new season.

From maintenance to planning, your efforts are deeply

appreciated by all of us.

In addition, we look forward to seeing everyone at the

Williamstown Fair in a few weeks. This event is a great

opportunity to come together as a community, enjoy some

summer fun, and share our love for curling with others. Be sure

to stop by our booth and say hello!

Enjoy the rest of your summer, and we look forward to seeing

you on the ice soon!

Nigel Carlisle

President, Lancaster & District Curling Club

Upcoming Dates

August 10th - 11th -
Williamstown Fair - Perch
Roll Sales

August 14th @ 6:30 pm -
Regular Scheduled Board
Meeting

September 15th - Golf
Tournament

September 27th @ 7:00 pm
- Wine & Cheese

Member Survey

We need your help! Please
take a moment to complete
the membership survey so
we can better serve our
members in the upcoming
year.

We meet again in the second
week to review the results
from the survey. Please take
a moment to complete this
survey to have a say in our
club.

Membership Survey



A Look to the Future

Please let Elaine Warden
(elainewarden@hotmail.com) know if you are
interested in volunteering to help either day or

make a donation of the following items;

● Rolls (flat top hot dog bus)
● Butter
● Margarine
● Yellow Onions
● Cases of water, Ice Tea or Lemonade

August 10th & 11th

Come and support

the Lancaster & District Curling Club

through our Annual Perch Roll

Fundraiser at the Meeting Place.

Please let Lynne know if you & friends or family wanted to participate in our
2nd annual golf fun day on TENTATIVELY NOW on SEPTEMBER 15th , 1pm
@ Heritage Golf Course. Shotgun start with a steak dinner for $125. Come
and join us. apoirierlhurtubise@sympatico.ca.



Thank You

The Curling Club would like to thank Gary
McLeod at DBC for doing a little filling of the
potholes and scraping our parking lot on the
West Side of the Parking Lot. This was done in
exchange for parking their heavy equipment in
our parking lot while they were doing work at

Roger Menards garage.

A huge thank-you to the amazing ladies Lynne &
Ruth from Canada Post Office Lancaster for

being such great neighbours and helping us with
the fence situation!

Lost and Found Items
Please take a look at these items and if they are yours please email Shannon

(rolinshannon@gmail.com) to claim your missing items.


